To whom it may concern,
Would you like to enrich your life working with kids, enjoying their smiles and outcomes? Would you like to get involved in an innovative project where you can get and share some high quality teaching and training? 
If so, you are our chosen person!!  The project will be held in the island of Fuerteventura, The Canaries. Our school is called Bernabé Figueroa Umpiérrez and it is placed in Corralejo, the north of Fuerteventura. We are a group of 23 teachers and …..students. The school atmosphere is very friendly, among the students and the teaching staff. As the head of the school I can only share nice thoughts with you about our school. 
Two years ago we started an English project called CLIL, content language integrated learning, and we are highly motivated and want to provide our students with the best teaching practice.  If you decide to come, you will help us to achieve our goal. You must bear in mind that the period spent abroad will be recognized by your university once you are back, as long as you abide by terms previously agreed. Your teaching skills will improve and you will definitely enjoy yourself!!
We are pretty sure that you have already heard about the Canary Islands, haven’t you? Anyway, let me give you some tips…
The Canary Islands is an archipelago that is traditionally known for its openness to people from all over the world. A mixture of cultures and influences, it is one of the most open areas in the world. Oriented at residents and tourists, you will always feel welcome.
The name of the island where you will be working in is Fuerteventura!! It is known ‘The Beach of the Canaries’ as it has over 150km of sandy beaches and turquoise waters. You can discover vast natural landscapes and enjoy numerous activities in the best weather conditions….but the most important thing is that our school ‘Bernabé Figueroa Umpiérrez’ wants you to come and join us in the great adventure of learning.
Make up your mind, choose us and you will never regret!!
Looking forward to hearing from you,
Obdulia Falcón Santana
Headmistress.

